
Used Oil/Used Paint Collection at GAR/CCC

GAR/CCC will accept used oil on Saturday, April 20, 2024, from 

9:00AM to 12:00PM

You must NOT bring more than 55 gallons of used oil to 

GAR/CCC per visit.  You may make more than 1 visit 

per day

Used oil brought to GAR/CCC must NOT be mixed 

with other constituents such as pesticides, herbicides, 

poisons, PCBs, or other household chemicals

Containers used to transport used oil can either be 

taken home or collected by GAR/CCC for disposal

Drop-off area will be located across from the 

guard shack
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